
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 January Newsletter 

 Welcome Back! Hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas break! 
 

Basketball practices will take place on Tuesdays 
and Thursdays after school until 4:00. The game 
schedule will be sent out today. Please make sure 
players come prepared with shoes, change of 
clothes and water bottle. Thank you so much to 
Theo Leroux, Jessica Smith, and Amanda Thola for 
coaching our basketball team this term.  
 
Please make sure your child comes to school with 
proper winter clothing; mitts, toques, winter jackets, 
and snow pants.  
It will be an outside recess unless the temperature is 
colder than -20c. Please make sure your children come 
prepared for the cold.  
 

Dates to Remember 
January 19 – PJ Day  
January 26 – Winter Sports 
January 22 – PAC Meeting 2:45 
January 31 – Crazy Hair Day 
February 1 – Skiing (Grades 4-7) 
February 2 – NID No School 
February 14 – Valentine’s Day 
February 16 – 100s Day- Dress like you are 100 
years old 
February 19 – Family Day – No School 
February 27 – Twin Day 
February 28 & 29 – Early Dismissal- Parent 
Teacher Interviews 
 

Library 
Remember we are still holding our reading incentive program that lets each student 
win 5 house team points for every sheet (fully) filled out. Keep Reading! 
 

Leadership and Winter Sports: 
 
We will be having a Winter sports themed 
afternoon on Friday, January 26th. Please, dress 
for the weather. We will be participating in 
stations outside. 
 

Bus Evacuation: 
Wednesday, January 17. Students will practice bus evacuation. We will 
practice leaving through back exit of the bus and go to our muster spot. 
Please, dress for the weather conditions. 
 

Wildcats Winter Wellness Initiative: 
Before Christmas, we had word that we would be 
receiving two generous grants to promote winter activity 
for students. We received a Northern Health Grant and a 
Shell Grant. We will be ordering ski, curling, and skating 
equipment with helmets for all. 
Thank you to Mrs. Dueck and Mrs. Doornbos for working 
hard to get us these grants! 
 

The grade 4-7 students will be going skiing at Bear 
Mountain on February 1st. Please return consent 
forms before January 25th.  

Next PAC meeting – Monday January 22nd @ 2:45pm. 
Please come join us!  


